
 
 

Discharge Advice 
 
 
Thank you for attending your Eye Pressure verification appointment with:-  
 

<<Optometrists name>> 
 
 
We are delighted to advise you that the results of the 
examination show your eyes to be within normal limits. 
 
 
What did we check? 
 

1. Because initial results of the pressure measured within your eyes 
were higher than expected, the pressure in your eye has been re-
checked with an instrument that helps us standardise outcomes. 

2. The Optometrists has looked carefully at the nerve at the back of 
your eye to confirm that it looks healthy. 

3. Your central Visual Field has been plotted and the plot does not 
reveal any problems. 

 
 
What do you do now? 
 
You can be reassured at this time that the results show your eyes to have no 
problems associated to pressure. However, given this has been an area 
highlighted as concern, it is important that you visit your usual Optometrists 
as recommended to ensure that this remains the case. 
 
 
If you have questions or concerns. 
 
Please ask your usual Optometrist who will answer any questions you might 
have.  

 
On behalf of:- 

 


